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Departments
Member Service. . . . . . . .       Option 3
Engineering. . . . . . . . . . . .           Option 4
Energy Efficiency . . . . . . .      Option 5
Operations. . . . . . . . . . . . .            Option 6

After-Hours Outages and Emergencies: 
541-536-2165 or 800-752-5935

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday through Thursday  
7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  
Closed Fridays and holidays

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President
Dick Luebke, Sunriver
Vice President
Ron Cass, La Pine
Secretary/Treasurer
Tanna King, Chemult

Daniel Jansen, Christmas Valley
Garry Journey, Crescent
Steven R. Miles, Fall River
Alan Parks, Fort Rock
Gil Ernst, Gilchrist
Bud Kendall, La Pine

The board meets the fourth Monday 
of each month at the co-op office.	

STAFF 
General Manager
James “Jim” Anderson
Assistant General Manager
Sina Streeter
Engineering Manager
Tom Weller
CFO/Accounting Manager
Jami Steinhauer
Information Services Manager
J.D. Powers
HR and Communications Manager
Britni Davidson
Operations Manager
Brian Sharr
Attorney
Raymond Kindley

You’re Invited: Midstate Electric’s 
2025 Annual Meeting
It’s that time of year again—Midstate Electric Cooperative’s annual 
meeting is right around the corner. Mark your calendar for 9 a.m. 
Saturday, May 17, when we come together to reflect on the past 
year, share important updates and chart the course ahead.

This year, we’re doing things a little differently.
The business meeting kicks off first thing in the morning, lasting 

about 30 to 40 minutes, followed by our traditional lunch. Due 
to unpredictable spring weather, we’ve decided to move the event 
indoors to our truck bays, providing shelter while still offering the 
same familiar Midstate hospitality.

This is a great opportunity to hear from the CEO/general manager 
and the board president about the current state of the co-op and 
what’s on the horizon. It’s also your chance to vote in the board 
elections and make your voice heard.

Looking ahead to this year’s elections, we’re excited to share 
we have one incumbent running unopposed and two races with 
contested seats. That means we will welcome one—if not two—new 
board members this year. Fresh perspectives help keep our co-op 
strong and responsive to its members.

One particularly important item on the ballot this year is a 
proposed update to the articles of incorporation. These changes 
are necessary to ensure Midstate remains aligned with current state 
requirements and to help streamline operations moving forward. 
Your vote on this matter is essential.

At Midstate, we believe a strong cooperative is built on informed 
participation and shared responsibility. Every member plays a part 
in guiding our future, and your involvement ensures we continue to 
serve our communities effectively and responsibly. 

We look forward to seeing you May 17. As always, please 
remember to vote. Thank you for being an engaged member of your 
cooperative.

CEO/General Manager Jim Anderson

“Coming together is a beginning; keeping together is progress;  
working together is success.” —Henry Ford

32	 MAY 2025


